
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a wonderful week we have had again. Despite thinking Tuesday was Monday all day (due 
to the Bank Holiday!) the week has once again gone so quickly. 
Miss Parr has begun her after-school club tonight and it was so lovely to 
see so many children staying and engaging in the activities. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone, see you all on Monday. 
 
Mrs Hayward 

 
 

What is happening in the coming weeks .. 

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
Children from all clubs will be 

dismissed from the front of 
the school. 

Please don’t forget that we 

need to have PE kits in school 
at all times! 

 
PE Kit  

 

 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Attendance Cup Winners This week 
(Percentages based on last week’s attendance 

figures) 
 
EYFS - Well done!! 

6th May 2022 

Tuesday May 10th  
3.15pm – Phonics 

Screening Information 
Evening for Year 1 Parents. 

INTERNET SAFETY 
 
 
As Parents it is always good to keep abreast of internet safety 
issues. To find out more about how to keep your child safe if 
they are online visit … 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk  
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Sporting Activities 
 
Tuesday 17th May – KS1 
‘Hoopstarz’ event 
 
Friday 20th May – KS2  
Quadkidz event 
 
More details to follow soon! 

What is a Designated Safeguarding Lead?  

Governing bodies should ensure that the school designates an appropriate senior member of staff to take 
lead responsibility for child protection. Key aspects of the ‘Designated Safeguarding Lead’ role include: 

- Making sure all staff are aware how to raise safeguarding concerns 

- Monitoring children who are the subject of child protection plans 

- Maintaining accurate and secure child protection records 

- Raising awareness of the school’s safeguarding policies and procedures, and ensuring they are implemented and reviewed regularly 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs. Hayward and Mrs. O’Neill and Mrs. Ainslie are Assistant DSL’s 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk

